

RICHARD TAYLOR

CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

'Our school is a place where all are safe, loved and flourish as children of God.'



Headteacher's Update Monday 8th September 2025 What is happening at RTS?

Monday 3:20pm Airedale (Year 1s) Meet the Class teacher

Tuesday 2:20pm Friends Meeting in school

Wednesday 3:20pm Dentdale & Coverdale Meet the Class teacher

Thursday 3:20pm Ribblesdale Meet the Class teacher

Friday 2:45pm Friends Prayer Group in school

Friday 3:20pm Wharfedale & Wensleydale Meet the Class teacher

Wednesday 17th 3:20pm Swaledale Meet the Class teacher

Friday 19th 2pm Coffee Drop-In session with Partnership of Inclusion of Neurodiversity in

Schools (PINS) Please see <u>link</u>



Well done to our new starters who have settled brilliantly!

Friends Meeting

We are looking for lots of parents to come and support our fundraising push to help us improve playground facilities in KS2 this year. We have moved the time of the meeting to 2:20pm, following feedback from parents about best fit for timings. You may request a Teams link if you cannot attend in person.

Prayer Group

The first prayer group will take place Friday. It is run by friends and is a time of quiet reflection and prayer for the school community. All are welcome to attend. Ongoing, this will take place on the 1st Friday of each month.



The Jungle Book production

On Monday 22nd September, we will welcome back M&M Productions as they present The Jungle Book. This always provides our children with a super shared experience soon into the term. Payment of £3.50 is requested in order to make this happen. You can do this via your Arbor App in the "Trips" tab, with many thanks in advance.



Internet safety

You will have received the first Internet Safety Newsletter of the year. If you have any concerns about something that your child sees out of school online you are encouraged to report it to *the police*. Further quidance is available via the following link: Younger children sharing pictures or videos online

No toys

Please do not allow your child to bring items from home into school. The exception is if a sensory aid has already been agreed with the class teacher. We appreciate your cooperation.



Harman Andrews Control of the Contro

Prospective Parents Tours

If you know anyone who is considering RTS as the school for their child in September 2026, please let them know that they can book a tour of the school via the Office. We run tours in the school day throughout the autumn, led by Mr Symonds, allowing parents the opportunity to see the school in full flow and to have answered any questions they may have.

